
 

Do you need an affordable home in Killearn? 

We aim to support local communities by providing quality homes at 

affordable rents.  We hope to be able to build new homes in Killearn in 

the foreseeable future.   

 If you have a need for an affordable home in the area then please 

contact us to register an interest.    

Anyone can apply.  We want to hear from you if you are: 

 In an unsatisfactory or expensive private let? 

 Living with family or friends and need your own 

place? 

 In a home that no longer suits your family or medical 

requirements? 

 Needing to move to the area for family support or 

employment? 

 Other reasons for needing to move home?  

For more information and to register an interest please contact: 

Rural Stirling Housing Association, Stirling Road, Doune FK166 AA. 

Tel: 01786 841101 e-mail: enquiries@rsha.org.uk 
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